Date: Nov 28, 2021

Dear [NAME OF LEGISLATOR],

I'm writing regarding the future of Bridal Veil Falls. I'm grateful the Utah County commissioners voted to put it into a Utah Open Lands conservation easement in December of 2020, preserving it for everyone to enjoy, not just a select few.

- I value Bridal Veil Falls and want to see it preserved.
- Please give the Falls and surrounding areas a designation that protects it and makes it accessible to all for no entrance fee.
- I love it for the beauty, ecosystems, hiking, ice climbing, accessibility, (), etc.
- Open space is important to me and this area needs to remain open and unspoiled by development.
- Please allocate funding to the Bridal Veil Falls area for regular maintenance to keep the area pleasant for visitors. (Roads, parking, restrooms.)
- Please do not allow the addition of a tram or other man-made structures that would cross or block the view of the Falls. A tram would not enhance the Falls.
- Please do not allow the building of any structure at the top of the Falls or on any of the ledges from top to bottom.
- Please do not allow motorized access on the Falls property except for the parking area where visitors can access the Falls.
- 10,000+ people signed a petition in December of 2020 to save Bridal Veil Falls from development. Please listen to your constituents.

Respectfully,

[YOUR NAME]
[YOUR PHONE NUMBER]
[YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS]
[YOUR HOME ADDRESS]